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First name: Serena

Last name: Bass

Organization: Squatch and Siren adventure guides

Title: Adventure Guide / Owner

Comments: Good Morning, 

 

My name is Serena Bass and I have been padding the Wothlacoochere for many years now, enjoying all of its

abundant wildlife. When I read about the plans to allow logging and temporary roads, this broke my heart

because I know the damage that these temporary roads and logging create will not be temporary for the wildlife. 

 

This environmentally sensitive area will take years and years to rebuild itself and I do not believe the pros

outweigh the cons here. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read our letter. 

Have a great day! 

 

Sincerely

-Serena (owner of Squatch and Siren adventure guides)


